
Barbara Ann Kercheval Scholarship

ABOUT THE FUND

The fund is managed by Your Community Foundation of North Central West Virginia, Inc. (YCF). YCF is a
qualified 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization eligible to receive donations.

Any individual, organization, or business can make a tax-deductible contribution to the fund.  Donations are
accepted in the form of checks, credit cards, stocks and through bequests.  To donate online, click on the
“Donate” link on the YCF website, www.ycfwv.org. You may enter a name of a specific fund during the
checkout process. Alternatively, donations by check may be made payable to "YCF" and mailed to the address
below. Checks should include the name of the fund in the memo line.

For more information, call 304-296-3433 or email info@ycfwv.org.

HOW CAN I DONATE?

Your Community Foundation of North Central West Virginia, Inc.
 P.O. Box 409, Morgantown, WV 26507

www.ycfwv.org

ELIGIBILITY GUIDELINES

Barbara Ann Kercheval spent the early years of her life in Kingwood, West
Virginia. Kercheval went to Kingwood High School, currently known as
Preston County High School, and graduated in 1955. She went on to obtain
her Bachelors of Science in Health and Physical Education and Masters of
Physical Education at West Virginia University. For the majority of her
professional career, Kercheval served as a faculty member at North Campus
of Miami Dade Community College where she taught Health and First Aid
courses and coached the Fencing Team.

The recipient of this scholarship must be a graduating senior from Preston
High School pursuing secondary education at a vocational school or
community college.
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